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Thursday, April 27, 2017

Ms. Sally Misare, Town Clerk

Town of Castle Rock

100 North Wilcox Street

Castle Rock, Colorado 80104

RE: DDA Board Seat Recommendation

Dear Ms. Misare,

At a special meeting of the DDABoard meeting on Thursday, April 27, 2017, the Board voted

unanimously to recommend Nick Hier to continue to fill the board seat that was previously Jason

Bower's that he served the remaining term, expiring in June 2017.

Regarding KC Neel's board seat which will be vacated in June 2017, the Board would recommend

John Manka to fill that seat. KC Neel is term limited on the DDA Board.

Per the Town of Castle Rock Ordinance, could you please present this to the Town Council for final

approval at the next Council meeting?

Please contact me directly if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

£
Kevin Tilson

Downtown Alliance Director
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